
26th May 2021

Dear Parent/ Carer

Park Visit - 27th May 2021 Dolphin Class
28th May 2021 Sea Lion class

We will be taking Year 5 classes out on Thursday and Friday to visit Southwell Play Park.

Weather permitting, the children will walk to the park after lunch and return before the end of the school day and
will be accompanied and supervised at all times.

In order for your child to take part please update the parental consent for school visits on your SIMS Parent App.  If
you have not done this by 11am  Thursday 27th May your child will not be able to take part.

Yours faithfully

Miss M Heppell
Principal of Primary


